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The November Chapter meeting was held at the Progressive Aerodyne factory. It was very 
interesting, a lot of information about The Searey Aircraft was presented.  Progressive's 
General Manager Daryl  ????? gave a tour and sales pitch.  Due to our Chapter photograper 
being absent and the Newsletter editor forgetting his camera, there are no pictures available 
of this memorable meeting.  We are including some photos of the June meeting at the Open 
house at Progressive Aerodyne.
                              There will be not be a  December meeting. See you in January
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"                   Progress in airline flying: now a flight attendant can get a pilot pregnant." 

"Weather at our destination is 50 degrees with some broken clouds, but they'll try to have 
them fixed before we arrive. Thank you, and remember, nobody loves you or your money 
more than Southwest Airlines." 

                                          If it's stupid and it works, it ain't stupid. 

When Hillary Clinton visited Iraq, the Army Blackhawk helicopter
 used to transport the Secretary was given the call sign "broomstick one". And
they say the Army has no sense of humor! 

" 

Chapter 534 Newsletter 2



Aircraft for Sale

LONG-EZ • $32,950 • AVAILABLE FOR SALE OR TRADE • Classic Long-EZ, 
maintained and flown by the original builder/owner for 28yrs. 1766Hrs. Lyc. O-235 C2C with 
Superior HC Cyls, 772 SMOH. 118HP, Bosch 1.5KW Starter, Kubota 60A Alternator., Electroaire 
Electronic Ignition & Slick Mag., Aymar-Demuth 62x71 Prop, 3" Extention, new, more efficient cowl 
& wheel pants, NACA Inlet, Cleveland chrome brake disks, Oertel electric nose lift, Basic IFR: 
720/200 Navcom, MkrBcn Receiver, Garmin 320A xpdr, Lowrance GPS, EZ Pilot AP, Soft Com 
Intercom, Lightspeed ANR Headsets, Vacuum System. Flies Beautifully. Always Hangared. Will 
trade for SeaRey Project. • Contact Paul H. Adrien, Owner - located Eustis, FL USA • Telephone: 
352-250-0055 . 352-483-4642 • 

TM-5
2 place tamdem, 0-200A zero time. All Metal (flush rivets), electric trim, electric flaps with 
wheel skirts (new) and Mode-C.
Tools
2 drill presses
1 bandsaw                              Contact:  Earl Johns
1 belt sander                           352-343-4564 

Half of a T-Hangar available now for a canard airplane or storage at Leesburg Airport.
Contact Paul Adrien 352-250-0055.
 
Shorelander 18'-20' Boat trailer available. Needs tires and support slats. Free.
Contact Paul Adrien 352-250-0055.

  Please help us advertise the 2005 Starduster Too that was donated to EAA 517.  We are accepting offers 
and would like to see it gone before Christmas.  Please be kind enough to pass the word to your members.  This link 
will take you to a web page that was donated to us with details about this airplane.
 
http://www.aircraftexchangenetwork.com/listman/listings/l0024.php
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Steve Rossiter
Newsletter Editor
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http://www.barnstormers.com/classified_472028_Long-EZ.html
http://www.aircraftexchangenetwork.com/listman/listings/l0024.php
http://www.barnstormers.com/contact_seller.php?to=104882&id=472028&title=Long-EZ&return=%2Flisting.php%3Fmode%3Dsearch%26filters%%253D%253D


EAA Chapter 534 Holiday Party

The Christmas party hosted by Paul and Chef Barbara Adrian was held on the 4th 

of December
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FUN Places to Fly

Earhart's Runway Grill– Lakeland,FL     
A new restaurant open at Lakeland Linder main terminal. A tribute to Amelia Earhart and her 
influence in aviation. A Pioneeering Woman, Pilot and Ambassador of goodwill. In 1928 when 
Amelia appeared before my Great Grandfather David T Layman, he saw the "right sort of girl" , as 
he put it. The endeavor he was tasked with, finding the first woman pilot to make a Trans- Atlantic 
flight. - 
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CAP/EAA BLDG., LEESBURG INTERNATIONAL 
AIRPORT

8807 Airport Boulevard, Leesburg, Florida 34788
MEETS – 9 A.M. 4th Saturday each month.
President – Robert Vaughn  352.293.7801

Vice President – David Pierce 407.469.0014
Treasurer – Ed Cihoski 352.323.1712
Secretary – John Weber 352.787.5879

Membership Chair – Bill Condermann 352.357.1204
Program Chair – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642
Flight Advisor – Paul Adrien 352.483.4642

Technical Counselor – 352.483.4642
Young Eagle Co-Ordinator– Charles Schnitzlien

Newsletter Editor – Dale Cornelius -352-360-2654

Meets- 9 A.M. the fourth Saturday of each month.

http://www.funplacestofly.com/funflydetails.asp?id=1975
http://www.funplacestofly.com/funflydetails.asp?id=1975

	TM-5

